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Department of Medical Services
Bundaberg Health Service District
Bundaberg Base Hospital
PO Box 34
BUNDABERG 4670

Queensland
Government

Telephone No: 4150 2210
Fax No: 4150 2029

Queensland Health
CN/Im

8 January 2003

The Registrar

The Medical Board of Queensland
GPO Box 2438

BRISBANE 4001

gz Dear Si/Madam

Re: Dr Jayant Patel
Dr Patel has been offered the position of Senior Medical Officer in Surgery at Bundaberg Base
Hospital. We request that Dr Patel be approved as a temporary resident doctor to be able to

commence in this position from 1 April 2003 for a 12 month period.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely

Dr Kees Nydam FACEM, FAChAM
A/Director of Medical Services
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